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Mr. Thomas Award – Imogen Jones, Jay Cotter and Elia McGregor 

Year 6 – Lowri Powell and Millie Longville 
Year 5 – Joseph Tamburello, Max Davies and Alex Grabham 

Year 4 – Evan Travers and Oscar Lewis  
Year 3 – Mason Smith and Max Bird 

Year 2 – Hallie Walkley and Rhys Kelly 
Year 1 – Brielle Ekpe and Isabelle Bryant 

Reception – Violet Andrews and Shera Shibil 

Nursery – Nia Davies and Hadleigh Masterman-Evans 

 
 

 
• The Twyn School will be inspected by ESTYN on Tuesday 7th May until Friday 10th May.  If 

you haven’t already done so, please complete the parent / carer questionnaire: 
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/MGY4DO/  

 

• There is a chance to meet and talk to the Inspection Team in the KS2 school hall at 3.20pm 
on Tuesday 7th May.  They do not want any children in the meeting.  If your child is in a school 
club on Tuesday after school, this will continue.  If they are not, we will make sure they are safe 
in a classroom with teacher supervision.  Please just come over to the KS2 building and we will 
look after the children. 
 

• Amazing news!  We now have over 100 children (aged 7 and above) signed up for the 
Caerphilly 2K race.  All the children that sign up have an opportunity to raise money through a 
sponsorship form for the Twyn Tower!  If you would like your child to run the race, please sign 
up using the links on Dojo School story.  Thanks! 

 

• Please remember if you are struggling to buy any uniform, there is a fantastic charity shop 
called the Caerphilly Uniform exchange where our lost property is cleaned and repaired and 
available to ‘take’ from the shop.  There is more information on 
https://caerphillyuniformexchange.co.uk/ 

 

• Colofoto are in school on Wednesday 15th May to take Class photos. 
 

• This Summer term breaks up for half term on Friday 24th May, returns on Monday 3rd June and 
breaks up for the Summer holidays on Friday 19th July. 

 

• The INSET days have been allocated.  There will be NO SCHOOL for pupils on the following 
days:  Friday 3rd May 2024 and Monday 6th May 2024 (May Bank Holiday).  The Nursery and 
Reception building will also be closed on Thursday 2nd May due to the school being used as a 
Polling Station for the local elections.  

 

• Please make sure that your child does not bring anything to school that contains nuts.  We 
have children in school who have severe nut allergies and it could be extremely dangerous. 

 

• Our attendance target is 93%.  This week’s attendance champions are 1J with 99.2% 
attendance.  Da iawn Dosbarth 1J. 
 

 

 
 

Have a great weekend 
Lee Thomas 

Learning to Shine 

The Award Winners 
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